
Through the North Yorkshire Inclusive School Sports Partnership, Spring Hill were given the 
fabulous opportunity of receiving 8 hours of wheelchair basketball coaching from The 
Hammerheads Wheelchair Basketball Club, who are based in Harrogate. The students 
developed their techniques extremely quickly and developed great teamwork, communication 
and social skills through working with students from across the school.  
 

                    
 
 

                 
 
 
 
Our youngsters always enjoy the chance to experience team sports, but this opportunity helped 

them to develop a deeper understanding of the added challenges of manoeuvring a wheelchair 

quickly and safely.    
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